Jason Castillo

——
From: Joseph Tripp
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2022 1:40 PM
To: ‘Bambi Darr'
Cc: Jason Castillo
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Re: KWPD quotes
Thank you!

From: Bambi Darr <bambi.darr@duvalfleet.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2022 4:28 PM

To: Joseph Tripp <jtripp@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: KWPD quotes

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

HiJoe,

I apologize for the delay of my response to your quote request. | have been working with John Fallon on finding you
some stock units since Ford has already closed the 2023 order bank. Unfortunately, we have a couple stock F-150
Responders assigned to our dealership but there are no guarantees that Ford will produce these trucks. They have
cancelled multiple units Nationwide and 1 do not want to say | have something if | know there is not a 100% chance we
will receive. | have been waiting on vin numbers to populate at the Factory but after speaking with John today he
wanted me to reach out to you letting you know that | am still trying to locate some trucks but | need to wait on vin
numbers first before | can provide you with a quote. | understand you need to get something going now and if Bartow
already has vehicles on the ground then | am sad to say they would be your best option for vehicles this year.

Thank you,

Bambi Darr
Government Sales

Duval Fleet

Duval Ford, Duval Chevrolet
5203 Waterside Drive
Jacksonville, Florida 32210
Office (904) 381-6596

On Oct 19, 2022, at 2:15 PM, Joseph Tripp <jtripp @cityofkeywest-fl.gov> wrote:

WARNING - External Email: This email originated outside of Duval Motors. DO NOT CLICK links or attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon,



